
The following security advisory (SA) is not publicly available because it is designated “Official 
Use Only—Security-Related Information,” which is exempt from public disclosure in accordance 
with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) sensitive unclassified nonsafeguards 
information (SUNSI) handling requirements:

 SA 2022-11, “National Special Security Event for the U.S.-Africa Leaders Summit” 

The NRC issued SA 2022-11 on December 2, 2022, to all affected operating power reactor and 
independent spent fuel storage installation licensees in the Washington, DC, area. Note that the 
SA contains security-related information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure 
in accordance with NRC SUNSI handling requirements.
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